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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  June 1, 2011
Media Inquiries:  Karmen Hernandez -
Expecting Mom Coordinator 

Email:  karmen@OSOAmil.org

Phone: 530-495-2161
Operation Showers of Appreciation – Throws A Military Baby Shower 
For Expecting Spouses in Northern California
Coleville, CA – Operation Showers of Appreciation will hold their 2nd Annual MWTC Military Baby Shower for expecting families in Northern California.  The shower will be held on Saturday June 11, 2011 at the Lincoln Military Housing Community Center, 700 Champagne Ave, Coleville, CA 96107 at 2pm.   Seven new and expecting mothers or are active-duty servicewomen will be supported at this event.  The event will include food and gifts from the local community.  
The Lions Club, Ashford University, Fuzzi Bunz and other individuals are excited to be partnering with Operation Showers of Appreciation.  This shower will help military expecting mothers and their families receive the items needed when caring for their newborns. Many of these ladies would not have received a shower because they live away from friends and family.
“This is the second shower in Coleville for our organization,” said Kimberly Felshaw, President of Operation Showers of Appreciation.  "New motherhood is challenging enough under ideal circumstances, so being able to support and lift up these mothers is just fantastic. It helps ensure moms have what they need, and reassures dads that their loved ones are cared for so that they can focus on their mission."
Members of the community are encouraged to donate new unwrapped baby items with expecting mom coordinator Karmen Hernandez from June 1-June 10. Items needed include new baby clothes, toiletries, blankets, bottles, diapers and wipes. Handmade items are welcome, too.  Felshaw encourages groups to pool resources and donate bigger-ticket items, such as car seats, portable cribs and strollers.
Individuals or companies wishing to donate baby items, sponsoring food for the shower as well as volunteering their time should contact Karmen Hernandez, Expecting Mom Coordinator at 530.495.2161 or email karmen@OSOAmil.org
###
Editors Note:  Press is welcome to cover this event but please contact Karmen Hernandez, Expecting Mom Coordinator at 530-495-2161 so she can sponsor you on base.
About Operation Showers of Appreciation Operation Showers of Appreciation is a 501 c non-profit tax-exempt organization, whose mission is to honor our military families in a unique way by showering them with gifts for their newborn babies, providing support during difficult times, and letting them know the many sacrifices both the families and service members make are appreciated. For more information about Operation Showers of Appreciation, please visit www.osoamil.org.
